
 
HIGH SIERRA CORVETTES  
General Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, February 15, 2018  
Casa Las Katarinas 

 
Meeting was called to order at 5:55pm by President Tom Boyes.  The meeting was attended by 44 members 
and 2 guests. 
 
Membership Director’s Report        Tom 
 Introduce new guests         Becky 

Birthdays:      Jean Johnson (Feb 16), Julie Suzuki (Feb 20)  
Anniversaries:  Cap & Cheryl Wallington (Feb 24) 

Cap and Cheryl will celebrate their 45th anniversary.  Congratulations to both of 
you! 

Sunshine Report:   Frank Perkins had shoulder surgery this week and is doing well.  A get-well card 
was sent.  Becky introduced 2 new guests; Bill and Katie Steiner.  They live in 
Auburn and are enjoying the retired life. 
All the members along with Geoff on his harmonica sang happy birthday to Jean, 
Julie and our guest, Bill. 

 
Treasurer’s Report          Nita 
A detailed copy of the report is available upon request.         
 
Correspondence          Nita 
No correspondence for the month except for a newsletter from the Foodbank. 
 
Social Activities/Committee Reports       Becky 
Completed:  
White Elephant Exchange @ Jan meeting – Jan 18      Ray 
Ray said there was nothing to add other to comment that the event was fun. 
 
Super Bowl Party – Feb 4         Dave 
Dave reported that 35 members attended the party.  It was a smaller gathering than last year, but it worked 
out great.  The game was exciting and the party was fun! 
 
Upcoming:  

Almond Tree Blossoms and Tour – February 18     Dave 
Dave mentioned that members will gather at Kmart at 10:00am then depart at 10:20am.  All will drive 
to the 76 station in Penn Valley and depart from there.  The drive would take about 5 hours. 
 
D&D March – Peg’s Incredible Eggs – TBD      Anthony 
Anthony will provide a Dash and Dine date and additional information soon.   
Anthony also announced that he is selling raffle tickets for the Nevada City Police and Fire Counsel.  
The tickets are $20.00 each.  The winner will fly to Hawaii and stay at the Royal Lahaina, Maui.  See 
Anthony for additional information. 

  
D&D March – Hornblower Yacht tour and lunch – Old Town Sacramento - TBD Tom 



Tom announced the date for this tour to be at the end of March.  Tickets are $20.00 per person.  The 
yacht tour would take about one (1) hour. 
 
D&D April - McDonald House – TBD       Bruce 
Bruce will provide information for this tour at a later date 
 
CHP Academy Tour – April 17        Cheryl 
Cheryl announced that arrival time for this tour is 10:00 am.  The Academy is located in West 
Sacramento.  Cap is trying to include “skid practice” in this tour, but no confirmation as yet.  
 
Cool April Nights – Apr 2018        Becky 
Becky announced that members should get reservations now if they plan to go to this event. 
 
Rogue Valley Corvette Club Annual BBQ, Azalea, OR – May 12, 2018  Jay 
Jay described this event as a “Singing Challenge”.  Several members from both clubs will join to sing 
together to entertain members and to provide a great BBQ event.  Members will probably want to stay 
the night in Grants Pass. 
 

 Corvette Caravan 2019        Anthony 
Anthony stated that this trip in 2019 will be a 6-day route starting at the Rose Bowl to Bowling Green, 
Kentucky.  The first night stay would be in Henderson, Nevada.  As everyone approaches Kentucky, 
there could be as much as seven (7) miles of Corvettes.  Very impressive tour!  If interested, members 
must make reservations by August 2018.  Also, contact Anthony if any member would like the 
newsletter.  He will send the link to provide the information.  
 
“Day of the Dead” Event        Steve 
Steve and Bruce are putting together a trip for the “Day of the Dead” celebration in Murphy’s, 
California for November 2 and 3.  Members will stay at Murphy’s Suites.  Costumes are advised.  If 
interested, email Bruce or Steve for further information.   
 

Racing Committee Report         Tom 
If you are interested in learning about the different racing groups and their scheduled events, visit our website 
for details: (highsierracorvettes.org)  
 
Old Business           Tom 
Ladies Social/Men’s Luncheon        Anthony/Becky 
More information on this event will follow.  For now, the plan is to have both events on the same day.  
Charlene and Nita volunteered to help with the Ladies’ Social.  
 
New Business           Tom 
Club Patch Sales          Tom 
There are eight (8) patches for sale; 2 for $5.00.  Contact Tom if interested. 
 
New Board for Next Year         Tom 
Tom announced that the Vice President position is open for next year.  He requested members to consider 
candidates and we will revisit next meeting. 
 
 
Charity Selection          Becky 



The American Red Cross was selected as the charity that will receive a $400 donation.  It was also suggested 
that Child Advocates and Scooter’s Pals are placed on our charity selection list. 
 
Reminders           Becky 
Save your pull-tabs & hotel items, send Jay your photos & check the WSCC web calendar – www.wscc.ws 
 
Adjourn meeting 
Meeting was adjourned by President Tom at 6:25 pm. 

 
Raffle 
The 50/50 raffle was held.  Total amount raised was $160.00.  The winner was Al and Chris Megenity who 
received $80.00.  The remaining balance will be added to the raffle account.  The special Chocolate Basket 
raffle was awarded to Bruce and Carol Puphal.   The red and white basket was adorned with varied chocolate 
goodies, coffee beans, coffee mugs and a certificate for a haircut and style.  Total amount raised for this 
basket was $85.00.   
 
Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by Chris Megenity, Secretary, HSCC 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Did You Know?  

The 1963 Grand Sport is valued at: $6 million to $8 million! 

 

http://www.wscc.ws/

